Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2021 10:36:54 PM

First name: Forrest Last name: Netzel Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

It is time to revamp grazing rules on public lands. Current policies allow degradation of PUBLIC lands with little oversite or control.

No new leases should be granted unless the are shown to be profitable for the taxpayers (US Government) This includes the costs of improvements made by the Forest Service, costs of monitoring and enforcement and degradation of resources.

The forest Service should set a goal of reducing land leased for grazing by 50% in the next 10 years.

Also, areas in drought stricken areas of the west should be removed from grazing immediately.

Thank you,